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 RECEPTION & YEAR 1: Barmy Bethlehem
Fri 15th, Mon 18th, Tue 19th Dec

@ 9:15am

YEAR 4 & 5: The Snow Queen
Tue 12th Dec @ 5:00pm

Wed 13th Dec @ 9:15am & 5:00pm 

YEAR 6: Story of Christmas
St Augustine’s Church  
Thu 14th Dec @ 9:30am

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
& CHRISTMAS LUNCH

Fri 15th Dec

LAST DAY OF TERM
1:30PM FINISH
Wed 20th Dec

FIRST DAY OF TERM
Mon 8th Jan 2024

Then on Wednesday Year 2 and 3 began their 3 day run of performances with an incredible
production of Straw and Order. The children spread magic across the hall as they sung, danced

and acted their hearts out. What a truly wonderful show it was. Well done Year 2 and 3. 
I can’t wait to see the rest of the school performing over the next two weeks. We are filming all of

the shows this year and will make a link available to you before the end of term, so you can
watch the shows at home with your family over the holidays.

Have a great weekend.

I really love this time of year! This week I got to watch two stunning performances
in school. On Tuesday the children from the nursery put on a wonderful show of

Christmas songs for their parents and  carers. It was a joy to see the children
singing so confidently and enjoying themselves on the stage. I’m still smiling just

thinking about it! 

A huge thank you to
Homecare DIY in Lee

for donating a Fabulous
Christmas tree to the
school. It’s looks great

in the school hall. 

THANK YOU

IMPORTANT DATES

Lights, Camera, Action

Photos & SOCIAL MEDIA
Please remember, you are not allowed to take

photos or to film any of the productions in
school. It is illegal to take photos or to film

children other than your own without
permission from their parents or carers, so

please follow this rule.  The same applies for
posting on social media 

Many thanks.



NURSERY
On Tuesday the children in Nursery put on a dazzling

performance of Christmas songs for their parents and carers. It
was absolutely wonderful and we are so proud of the children for

performing with such confidence and joy. Well done Nursery!

RECEPTION
This week we have loved immersing ourselves into everything festive! We have made
paper chains, become creative when decorating our very own Christmas baubles and

reindeers and have even written letters to the Father Christmas himself! 



year 1 

year 2 
It's such an exciting time of year with the build up to

Christmas and all of Year 2 have done us proud with their
performances in Straw and Order. They have all worked so

hard on their dancing, singing and signing - well done Year 2! 

We have had a brilliant week in Year One! We have been practicing for our Christmas
performance. In class during provision time, we have been writing  Christmas lists to
Santa - I wonder if we’ll get what we’ve requested! We have also been learning about
Australia this week. We learnt all about Aboriginal Art- we absolutely loved learning
about such cool art. We used cotton buds to paint the tiny dots with, what beautiful

pieces we created!



Year 4
In Year 4 this week, we have finished learning about The Stuarts. To reflect on what we have

learnt, we combined all of our knowledge together to create a museum all about Stuart
history! We worked as tables to build all of the artefacts and present all of our information.

Afterwards, we visited each museum as a class and the creators explained all of its
contents. We had so much fun displaying what we had learnt! 

This week has been magical for Year 3. We enjoyed a special forest school with Ms Black.
The children went outside and explored the outdoor environment. They demonstrated lots
of creativity, great teamwork and had lots of positive energy. The children also performed

their amazing Christmas show Straw and Order. We couldn’t have been prouder of them all
up on stage - acting, singing, dancing and smiling!

year 3 



Year 6 
Over the last couple of weeks, year six have been reviewing their learning about WW2.
We created our own projects to answer the question, "Who was affected by WW2?" We

had such a huge variety of outcomes: websites, posters, songs, puppet shows, plays,
slideshows and many more! It was wonderful to see how much the children have learnt

during this topic. 

YEAR 5 
This week in Year 5 we finished our fantastic Egyptian clay tiles. We worked really hard over
the half term to design them, make them out of clay and then finally paint that. The results

are amazing! 


